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Turkey Trot and Mileage Club!
We ended the month of November with our 2nd annual Turkey Trot - our ‘Stuffing Strutters’

(Grade 2) beat out the Cranberry Crawlers, and the Turkey
Trotters and the rest of the whole school this year - great job
kids! Last year Kindergarten won, and this year, a new batch of
kids rose to the top!  Each grade runs the mileage club loop as
many times as they can, and the winning grade receives a ‘pie
party’, and gets to pie the principal and Mr. Brown in the face.
Much fun was had by all, including Mr. Brown and Mr. DeWitt!

We used the excitement and fun with the Turkey Trot run to finally
restart our Mileage Club.  Mr. Brown conducted a lot of research,
and with the help of the Tech Team, our local Mileage Club
expert, Mrs. Kris Radke, and a whole

bunch of motivated and excited student council members, got the
club restarted again!

This year, we are using individual club cards and scanning them on
an ipad as they complete each lap for quicker, more efficient, and
fun tracking! We are making a special bulletin board by the office,
and have found some new and improved foot tokens as well -
including other shapes and glow in the dark tokens!  10 laps on the
blacktop equals 1 mile. We are excited to see our kids have fun with
this again. On the first day, 4th grade ran 47 miles - keep it up!

Upcoming Events!
Remember to check out the Luau in PK on the evening of Dec. 8th, the winter concert at 12:30
on the 22nd of Dec. as well for the Busy Bugs, and everyone… get ready… for a certain special
someone in Red, also with someone in white nearby, to say hi to the kids and families that day
too. Please have a great ending to this year to all who help with our school, the special events,
and our kids' learning. I wish you all a Very Merry Christmas, and look forward to more great
things next year!




